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Subject: Consequences of the conclusion of negotiations on the EU-Mercosur Partnership 
Agreement 

Negotiations on the EU-Mercosur Partnership Agreement were concluded on 6 December 
2024. In Poland, as well as in other countries with major agricultural sectors, this 
development raises significant concerns about increased imports of cheaper products, as well 
as lower food protection standards. European farmers are contending with excessively 
stringent requirements imposed by the Green Deal, while Poland is also facing increased 
imports of agricultural goods from Ukraine. Polish farmers are also also concerned about the 
‘destruction of Polish forests and the hunting sector’, as well as potential damage to the Polish 
economy. All these factors are fuelling numerous protests and giving rise to a desire to block 
the ratification of the agreement with Mercosur.      

In this context:

1. Will the Commission provide compensatory measures for farmers, in particular for 
farmers from countries with major agricultural sectors?

2. Will the Commission provide protective measures for European farmers?
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